DEAR DONATORS,



We are delighted to share some wonderful news with you: thanks to your generosity during this sacred month of Ramadan, we were able to collect enough to fill essential food baskets for the families and orphans in need.

Each donation helped to fill those baskets. Thanks to you, many families and orphans were able to break their fast in northern Syria and southern Turkey. Additionally, Zakat was distributed to 600 orphans and their families.

You have truly given something precious to those who needed it most. If you have not yet had the chance to contribute this year, it is never too late to help our orphans. And it is not just about Ramadan: it is about making a difference every day for those going through difficult times.





WHAT'S NEXT?

Ramadan may be over, but solidarity is not. Every day, children need a meal, a roof over their heads, and a little compassion in their lives.



SCAN THIS CODE WITH YOUR PHONE TO MAKE A DONATION

YOU ARE PART OF THIS BEAUTIFUL CHAIN OF SOLIDARITY. AND NONE OF THIS WOULD HAVE BEEN POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOU.

WOULD YOU LIKE TO KEEP SUPPORTING US?

- A donation today means a full plate tomorrow and access to medical care.
- Sponsoring an orphan means changing a life for the long term.
- Following us on social media means staying connected and involved with our work.

The Swiss. Troup Team